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Reception Newsletter Term 6
Pirates







Diary Dates
· 7th June- First Day Back
· 11th June – Dress up as pirates.
· 21st -25th June – Dance Festival Week
· 5th and 6th July- TD day
· 9th July – Beach Day!
· 15th July- Sports Day

Please note that dates may be added, but a slip/text message will be sent out.

Welcome Back to our final term this year. We hope you all had a lovely holiday and spent quality time with your families and friends. We would like to thank you again for your help over the lockdown period and your continued support throughout the year. 

Our topic this term is “Pirates”. We will be looking at Pirates, sea animals and things you can find in the Ocean.
Phonics Books:
Please bring back your child’s phonics book during the 1st week back. Phonics books will be given out on Mondays and collected on Fridays. Please ensure you child carries their books in their hands, to put into the boxes before joining the line. We cannot look in child’s bags due to Covid reasons.
Absences or sickness: 
If your child is running late or sick, please phone the school office to inform them of your child’s absence. It is important that you do this, so we know the whereabouts of your child. The school office number is: 01793 818608. 
Rising Stars and Reading Eggs:
Please continue to read with your child at home on Rising Stars and Reading Eggs, but also other books that you have at home. Reading at home has a huge impact on your child’s education. It helps improve speech and language, communication skills as well as improving their segmenting and blending skills which later helps improve their reading and writing. You can access challenges and meet goals and obtain certificates through Reading Eggs.
Lunchboxes:
If you are providing your child will grapes in their lunchbox, please ensure they are cut length ways. 
Spare Clothes:
Please ensure you child has spare clothes in their bags. (top, trousers, pants, socks and spare shoes). Please ensure all clothes are labelled
Water bottles:
Your child will need a water bottle, as we are heading into summer and the weather is getting warmer. Please label your child’s bottle. Often some of the children are coming in with the same water bottles.
Bags:
As your child completes lots of work at school and have a number of letter/books sent home, the children need a big enough bag to put these things in. The child becomes distressed and feel disorganised when they have lots of stuff in their hands. 

Thank you for your continued support
Mrs Phillips, Miss Ahmed and Miss Leach 





	Snack
Your child will be provided snack whilst at school. They are offered a piece of fruit or vegetable and a choice between milk and water. Please do not provide any snacks. 
Your child can bring in a clearly labelled water bottle. They will have access to it throughout the day.

PE
PE will be every Thursday. We are asking for your child to come dress into school in their PE kits and they will stay in their PE kits all day. They no longer need to bring their PE kit into school. Please ensure every item is clearly labelled. It will help us find the item if it is lost. 


The Team 
RP: Mrs Phillips and Mrs Morava 
RA: Miss Ahmed and Mrs Pereira 
RL: Miss Leach and Miss Cresswell 
 


‘The Roots to Grow and the Wings to Fly’
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